Dear friends, 

Welcome to a very special Christmas edition of the Neighborhood Advisor! We’re wrapping up the year with some fun holiday articles, trivia contests, and puzzles. 

The end of the year is often a time of reflection. At [STORE], we want our customers to have a great experience with everything we do, whether that’s putting together the Neighborhood Advisor or helping you choose the right flooring option. And we love hearing from you, too! If you have a story about a great experience you’ve had working with us – or a suggestion for how we can better serve you – we’d love to hear it. Referrals and word of mouth are the most important ways for any independent business to grow, and we want to ensure that every time you recommend us, you’re confident that we’re going to provide a world-class experience.  We look forward to hearing from you!
From all of us at [STORE], we want to wish you a wonderful holiday season and a happy New Year!

Your friend, 

[NAME]

